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SA Mental Health Commission releases Key Findings Discussion Paper  
 

The South Australian Mental Health Commission has released its Key Finding Discussion Paper outlining 

the Top 7 themes on mental health and wellbeing raised by South Australians. 

Since October 2016, more than 2200 South Australians from across the State have generously shared 

their views, stories and concerns by participating in 176 conversations and consultations, sending in 

submissions and completing over 950 surveys.  

The Key Findings Discussion Paper highlights the most consistent themes raised by South Australians 

during the wide-ranging and inclusive conversations and consultations conducted by the Commission.  

The release of the Paper is an important stage for the Commission which is leading the development of 

SA’s new Mental Health Strategic Plan. The Plan will help set the direction for strengthening the mental 

wellbeing of South Australians and will be finalised later this year. 

SA Mental Health Commissioner, Chris Burns said South Australians were asked to tell the Commission 

what’s happening in SA in relation to our mental health and wellbeing – in our systems and organisations, 

professional and working lives, personal lives and relationships. 

“South Australians shared their views on what’s helpful, what’s unhelpful and what our services should 

look like,” Commissioner Burns said. 

The Top 7 themes consistently mentioned by South Australians are: 

 The importance of promotion, prevention and early-in-life intervention 

 Community education to improve awareness and reduce stigma 

 Achieving integrated service delivery (services that work better together) 

 Access to the right care at the right time and the right place 

 Services that better meet people’s needs 

 Targeted responses for some groups (care that is relevant to my situation) 

 Planning, funding and monitoring 

Commissioner Burns wants further feedback on the themes outlined in the Discussion Paper.  

“I invite South Australians to read the Paper or the summary on our website because I want to make sure 

we’ve heard their ideas accurately and understood their views,” he said. 



 

 

“Do they agree with the key themes? Is there something they feel we haven’t captured?”  

There are many ways to have a say – people can complete our online survey, attend one of our Pop-up 

stalls in libraries or shopping centres or participate in a Listening Post.  

The Discussion Paper, shorter summary Paper, pop-up stall locations, dates and times of Listening Posts 

and a survey link can be found at samentalhealthcommission.com.au. 

For further information, contact SAMHC Communications Adviser Joan Atkinson 0422 916 496. 

 


